
Notice to School Administrators  

April 19, 2021

Temporary Distance Learning Approval- Cut Off 

On March 13, 2020, the Board approved temporary distance learning for Kansas cosmetology profession 
schools.  

On May 11, 2020, the Board set the cut-off date to August 20, 2020. 

On July 13, 2020, the Board extended the cut-off date to September 15, 2020. 

On September 14, 2020, the Board extended the cut-off to December 31, 2020.

On December 14, 2020, the Board extended the cut-off to April 30, 2021.

On April 12, 2021, the Board extended the cut-off to May 28, 2021.

The full notice can be viewed by clicking here. 

https://www.kansas.gov/kboc/Notices/03252020_Notice_TDL.pdf



